
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear families, 

We are now in full swing with the autumn term. Children are settled, learning and experiencing an array of 

opportunities - we have seen an excellent uptake for our extra-curricular clubs. We are beginning to 

participate in inter school competitions and have lots to look forward to within school, including Harvest, 

netball, cross country and inter house competitions. Thank you for your continued support in ensuring we all 

work together to make Mossley an incredible place to learn.  

Leadership Roles and ambassadors 

We are delighted that many children across school have now been selected to fulfil a number of important 

roles and responsibilities. Children have been elected as school councilors, wellbeing and worship 

ambassadors, science ambassadors, digital leaders and reading dragons. The children have risen to the 

challenge of the roles and have met with teachers to support and provide ideas for their relevant area of 

responsibility.  

House Captains 

Following a hustings and election, we are delighted announce our House Captains for 2024: 

House of Water – Annabelle W and Sam H 

House of Fire – Tom K and Lucy B 

House of Air – Ella S and Rafe N 

House of Earth – Ben H and Olivia H  

We wish them all the best and know they will do a fantastic job during their term of office.  

Inter-house Wildlife Photography Competition 

Thank you to all who have entered – there are some incredible photos. There is still time to take your photos 

and enter. 

Entries to be emailed to head@mossleyce.cheshire.sch.uk by 11th October 9am.  

Photos must be taken by the child (but can be supported by an adult). The Entries must be of living things or a 

natural scene. House point rewards will be given to all entries, with those in the top 10 and the winners 

receiving more. We hope to use the entries as part of a whole school display. Good luck! 
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Parent Governor Elections  

We have received a number of nominations and will therefore being holding an election – ballot papers and 

information will be sent out on Monday. These will be given to the eldest child to bring home in their bags – 

please check school bags for the information.  

 

Year 5 /6 Boys Football League  

Congratulations top our year 5/6 boy’s football team who began the league campaign with 2 wins and a loss 

during the first round of matches. The boys played some excellent football and displayed great team work and 

an excellent attitude. Good luck in the next round of matches.  

Attendance 

Attendance remains high on our priorities as we know that children benefit from regular and sustained 

attendance. Thank you for working with us to continue to ensure ALL children attend school. If we can support 

in any way, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Please remember that we are here to support you in any way that we can. I can be contacted during the 

school day on the school number, or by email at any time – head@mossleyce.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Helen Harrison  
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